

Karen Dettmer, P.E. Interim Commissioner of Public Works

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. City Engineer

Timothy J. Thur, P.E. Infrastructure Administration Manager

March 2, 2022

Honorable Robert Bauman Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 4TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #211729

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE OF NORTH 21ST STREET FROM A POINT 70 FEET NORTH OF WEST WISCONSIN AVENUE TO

A POINT 25 FEET NORTH THEREOF

## Dear Alderman Bauman:

This is in response to the request we received from The Marq located at 2040 West Wisconsin Avenue that we previously informed your office about to restrict on-street parking to allow trucks to maneuver to their loading area.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety and Health Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Sincerely,

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E.

City Engineer

SCR SCR:trt





Karen Dettmer, P.E. Interim Commissioner of Public Works

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. City Engineer

Timothy J. Thur, P.E.
Infrastructure Administration Manager

March 2, 2022

Honorable Marina Dimitrijevic Alderwoman, 14th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 14TH ALD. DIST. -FILE #211729

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF EAST HOLT AVENUE

FROM SOUTH KINNICKINNIC AVENUE TO A POINT 50 FEET WEST

AND ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF EAST HOLT AVENUE FROM SOUTH KINNICKINNIC AVENUE TO A POINT 50 FEET EAST

## Dear Alderwoman Dimitrijevic:

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to remove on-street parking to provide additional room for turning vehicles at the intersection of East Holt Avenue and South Kinnickinnic Avenue.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety and Health Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Sincerely,

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E.

City Engineer

SCR SCR:trt





Karen Dettmer, P.E.
Interim Commissioner of Public Works

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. City Engineer

Timothy J. Thur, P.E.
Infrastructure Administration Manager

March 2, 2022

Honorable Scott Spiker Alderman, 13th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 13TH ALD. DIST. -FILE #211729

REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF SOUTH 13TH STREET FROM A POINT 200 FEET SOUTH OF THE SOUTH CURB LINE OF WEST HOWARD AVENUE TO A POINT 170 FEET FURTHER SOUTH THEREOF AT ANY TIME

REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF SOUTH 13TH STREET FROM A POINT 300 FEET SOUTH OF THE SOUTH CURB LINE OF WEST HOWARD AVENUE TO A POINT 60 FEET FURTHER SOUTH THEREOF AT ANY TIME

REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE OF SOUTH 13TH STREET FROM WEST WATERFORD AVENUE TO A POINT 800 FEET SOUTH THEREOF AT ANY TIME

## Dear Alderman Spiker:

In conjunction with the installation of bike lanes and other pavement marking changes on South 13th Street from West Howard Avenue to West Layton Avenue the above captioned parking restrictions are no longer needed and we therefore recommend their removal.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety and Health Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Sincerely,

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E.

City Engineer

SCR SCR:trt





Karen Dettmer, P.E. Interim Commissioner of Public Works

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. City Engineer

Timothy J. Thur, P.E.
Infrastructure Administration Manager

March 2, 2022

Honorable Scott Spiker Alderman, 13th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 13TH ALD. DIST. -FILE #211729

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF SOUTH 13TH STREET FROM A POINT 430 FEET SOUTH OF WEST WATERFORD AVENUE TO

A POINT 100 FEET SOUTH THEREOF

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE OF SOUTH 13TH STREET FROM A POINT 320 FEET SOUTH OF WEST WATERFORD AVENUE TO

A POINT 100 FEET SOUTH THEREOF

## Dear Alderman Spiker:

In conjunction with the installation of the mid-block pedestrian crossing on South 13th Street we recommend the installation of the above-captioned parking restriction to provide sight clearance and increase pedestrian safety at the pedestrian crossing.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety and Health Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Sincepely,

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E.

City Engineer

SCR SCR:trt





Karen Dettmer, P.E. Interim Commissioner of Public Works

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. City Engineer

Timothy J. Thur, P.E.
Infrastructure Administration Manager

March 2, 2022

Honorable Scott Spiker Alderman, 13th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 13TH ALD. DIST. -FILE #211729

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF SOUTH 13TH STREET FROM WEST HOWARD AVENUE TO A POINT 175 FEET SOUTH

Dear Alderman Spiker:

In conjunction with the installation of bike lanes and other pavement marking changes on South 13th Street from West Howard Avenue to West Layton Avenue the above-captioned parking restriction is necessary to facilitate the movement of traffic on the roadway. We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety and Health Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Sincerely,

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E.

City Engineer

SCR SCR:trt





Karen Dettmer, P.E. Interim Commissioner of Public Works

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. City Engineer

Timothy J. Thur, P.E.
Infrastructure Administration Manager

March 2, 2022

Honorable Nik Kovac Alderman, 3rd Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Honorable Milele A. Coggs Alderwoman, 6th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 3RD AND 6TH ALD. DIST. -FILE #211729

REMOVE WINTER NIGHT PARKING EXCEPTION ON EAST WRIGHT STREET FROM NORTH 1ST STREET TO

NORTH HUMBOLDT AVENUE

Dear Alderman Kovac and Alderwoman Coggs:

With the lifting of the through-highway status on East Wright Street from North 1st Street to North Humboldt Avenue the above-captioned parking restriction is no longer needed. This restriction allowed residents to park on this through highway during the winter months of the year where it was previously illegal to do so. This change in the ordinance will keep our records in order, and will not change how residents park on the street at night.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety and Health Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Sincerely.

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E.

City Engineer

SCR SCR:trt

